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Dear Parent: 

Commitment and dedication to serving and protecting citizens are a significant 
part of our culture at the International Union of Police Associations. It is what 
our members do every day. We are excited to endorse a national program 
designed to help protect children that is offered through Globe Life 
Liberty National Division. 

Globe Life Liberty National Division’s Child Safe Kit is an easy to use 
identification kit, which could help save your child's life. It allows families to 
record and keep fingerprints, vital information, and a photo of each child. The kit 
is provided in a “keep at home” version or a mobile app. In the horrific event 
your child is abducted or lost, you can get this information to authorities quickly. 

That's why we are endorsing and supporting Globe Life Liberty National 
Division in their efforts to distribute thousands of Child Safe Kits to America’s 
families. Protecting families is nothing new to Liberty National Division. 
For more than 120 years, they have been dedicated to serving and 
protecting families and individuals by offering supplemental life and 
health insurance benefits. 

We sincerely hope you will take advantage of this opportunity to make 
the Child Safe Kit part of your sound family protection and planning. 
More importantly, we sincerely hope you will never need to use it. 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Sam A. Cabral 
International President  
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